
From: Richard Dumez <dick.dumez@fourseasonssir.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 5:07 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: Energy Future Coalition Settlement: Docket DE 16-576

Executive Director Howland
Public Utilities Commission

Dear Director Howland:

I encourage the PUC to support the Energy Future Coalition’s net metering settlement in response to Docket DE
1 6-576, and ensure a balanced net metering policy in New Hampshire that will protect consumers and allow the
distributed energy industry to continue to grow. As a Realtor® practicing in NH, I have significant first hand experience in
the importance of net metering to homeowners; an increasing number of my clients want to utilize renewable solar PV for their energy
needs and are anxious about the financial realities if a reasonable net metering policy is not implemented. Clearly this demand
contributes to a healthy economic climate, one that is extremely important for our state and region. I have watched the solar industry’s
growth and noted the fmancial contribution to my area’s economy, not just in specifically solar industry jobs but in associated trades.
The availability of solar energy for homeowners is an increasingly important dynamic in the real estate and housing industry, and can
continue to help drive market recovery and sustainable growth if reasonable and realistic policy is implemented.

Please support the Energy future Coalition’s settlement - it is crucial for a responsible and sustainable economy in our state!

Sincerely,

Richard DuMez

Dick DuMez, CBR, RENE

REALTOR®, Licensed in NH and VT
2013 REALTOR® of the Year, Upper Valley Board of REALTORS®
National Association of REALTORS® Federal Political Coordinator
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NIANI)ATORY DISCLOSURE CONCERNING REPRESENTATION ANI) CONFIDENTIALITY: Licensed real estate professionals are required to discLose information
regarding confidentiality and agency status to persons with whom they communicate regarding real estate. Four Seasons Sothehy’s International Realty (FSSIR) has
elected to practice as a Designated Agency Firm. Within a written Listing Agreement or Buyer Broker Agreement, a specific 1)esignated Agent(s) is appointed to represent you as
a client. Your designated agent(s) must keep your confidences and act according to your interests and lawful instructions. Other agents ofthe firm may represent other buyers or
sellers whose interests conflict with yours. Until you have entered into a written Listing Agreement or Buyer Broker Agreement with us, your communications with us are not
confidential and we are not acting on your behalfas your agent. I am happy to answer any questions you may have or you may access further information regarding confidentiality
and designated agency on-line through the Secretary of State/Real Estate Commission web site. This transmission contains information that may be confidential and that may also
be proprietary; unless you are the intended recipient ofthe message (or authorized to receive it for the intended recipient), you may not copy, forward, or otherwise use it, or
disclose its contents to anyone else. Ifyou have received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately and delete it from your system.
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